
NEBRASKA SCHOOL ACTIVITIES ASSOCIATION 

COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC and NON-PUBLIC COMPETITION 

Minutes of September 29, 2016 

 

The Committee on Public and Non-Public Competition met, via teleconference call, on Thursday, 

September 29, 2016 at 2:00 p.m.  Dr. Bob Reznicek, NSAA District II Board of Director, chaired the 

meeting.  The purpose of the committee was to discuss potential proposals and whether a proposal 

should be submitted through the November NSAA district meetings.  

 

Committee members present were Tim Aylward, Lincoln Pius X; Ryan Ruhl, Norris; Dr. Bob 

Reznicek, Boys Town; Greg Lamberty, Bennington; Mike Lenihan, Wayne; Jason Dolliver, Pender; 

Mark Skillstad, North Platte St. Pats; Jason Alexander, Ord; Dr. Dennis Shipp, Bertrand; Robert 

Drews, Holdrege; Glen Koski, Gering, NSAA Staff, Dr. Jim Tenopir, Debra Velder, Jennifer Schwartz, 

Jon Dolliver, Nate Neuhaus, Dan Masters, and Jeff Stauss.   

 

Dr. Tenopir shared an overview as to why the committee was formed and re-capped previous 

discussions and meetings in regard to a success factor proposal for classification of sports.  The 

committee was challenged to come up with a proposal that the committee could embrace and that the 

membership can accept. 

 

After lengthy discussion on the two proposals presented, it was the consensus to move forward with a 

proposal that addresses a success factor that takes into consideration demographic differences over 

a four-year season of a sport. 

The next meeting of the Committee on Public and Non-Public Competition is scheduled to meet 

Wednesday, October 19, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. at the NSAA Office in Lincoln. 

 

   

Debra Velder, Associate Director 


